
From:  "Peter Lewis"  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
CC:  
Date:  19/12/2014 15:09 
Subject:  Stanford in the Vale Parish Council - Consultation Response VWHDC Local Plan Part 1 
Attachments: Response to VWHDC Draft Local Plan.pdf 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
  
 
Please find attached Stanford in the Vale Parish Council's response to your 
Consultation on VWHDC Local Plan, Part 1. 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
  
 
Peter Lewis 
 
Chairman - Stanford in the Vale Parish Council 
 

 
 
  
 




